
Weekly Notes from NKCS 
As a body of 

believers, we are 

called upon to be 

constantly in 

prayer (I Thess. 

5:17).  These 

weekly notes will 

list different 

prayer items that 

I hope you will 

remember as you 

spend time in 

prayer each day.  

There are always 

more prayer 

items than listed, 

but we ask that 

you give special 

attention to these!   

Remember to 

pray for the 

school and your 

child’s classroom 

and their teacher.                       

Students of the 
Week 4/19 

Kindergarten  Atiana Garcia 
      
First & Second Grade Darren Gaeta 
         
Third & Fourth   Emma Galvez 
 
Fifth & Sixth   Samantha Rodriguez 
    
Seventh & Eighth  Matias Alpuche  
 
Congratulations to you all! 

NKCS BBQ 
 The bbq is quickly approaching. You 
will be getting a reminder of what shifts you 
signed up to work. PLEASE make sure you are 
there for your shift. It really takes everyone’s 
help to make this a success.  

2024-2025  
Registration 

 Registration fees are charged on a    
sliding scale based on when the fee is paid, so 
the earlier the better. Registration prices are: 
 
   $75.00 before May 1 
 
   $100.00 on or before May 15 
 
   $125.00 on or before June 1 
 
   $150.00 after June 1 

 

 6th Grade    
   Parents 
 For children who are currently in the 
6th grade and entering 7th grade they will need a 
T-dap booster. This is an immunization for    
students entering 7th grade and they must have it 
before starting school. If your child has already 
received this, please bring a current copy of your 
child's immunization card to the school office.    

 Encourage your 
      Children 

 Please encourage your children to keep 
going! We are so close to the end of the school 
year. Everyone is tired, but now is not the time to 
quit! We need to finish strong. Ephesians 2:10 says 
we have good works “which God prepared in     
advance for us to do.” “God has a plan for me, a 
race marked out for me. Run your race with        
perseverance– don’t give up but keep going, EVEN 
WHEN IT”S HARD.”!!! 
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Friday, 4/26  All unsold bbq tickets and  
   money are due, 
 
Tuesday, 4/30  Kindergarten Open House 
   4-6 p.m. 
 
May, 2   National Day of Prayer 
   Kindergarten Open House 
   4-6 p.m. 
 
May, 4   NKCS BBQ 
 
May,11   NKCS Bingo Night 4 p.m. 
 
May 16   Preschool Graduation 
 
May 22   Last Day of School 
   Dismissed @ 12 noon 
   NO STUDY HALL 
 
 

 Last Day of  
    School 
 The last day of school is Wednesday, 
May, 22.  School will be dismissed at noon.  
There will be NO STUDYHALL on this day. 

  Stay Connected 
 If you would like to stay up to date on 
things happening with PTF such as events,  
meetings and much more, send a text to 81010.  
You just text  @nkcs-ptf. 

    Kindergarten  
      Open House 

 Mrs. Fager will be having open house.  
If you know anyone who has a child entering  
Kindergarten, they can stop by and meet with  
Mrs. Fager. The dates and times are as follows. 
 Tuesday, April 30 from 4-6 p.m. 
 Thursday, May 2 from 4-6 p.m. 
 

 NKCS Family  
 Bingo Night 

 There will be a Family Bingo Night at 
NKCS on Saturday, May 11. We will start at 4:00 
p.m. The cost is $5.00 per person and $1.00 for each 
additional card per game. There will be a concession 
stand available. 


